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BEXHILL & BATTLE CONSERVATIVE ASSOCIATION

Conservative Women’s Association


May 19th.2013 

Sennacharib, 

Langham Road, 

Robertsbridge,

East Sussex. TN32 5DT

Dear Member,

I am ever hopeful that Summer will eventually arrive! So, being very optimistic, a Garden Party has been arranged to take place on Thursday, June  27th.

It is to be held at Linden Cottage, High Street, Burwash, by kind permission of 

Mrs Anne Cutler at 3pm. You will be served a delicious tea and the cost will be £5.

Those of you who have visited this garden before know how delightful it is and, if the weather is kind to us, it will be a very pleasant event. Husbands/Partners/friends are welcome.

If possible, please bring a garden chair.

I am aware there are many of you who have given up driving, so, if you have spare seats in your cars, and know of members who need transport, please offer them a lift.

There will be a ‘Bring & Buy’ stall and a raffle.

Looking forward to seeing you on June 27th.

Yours sincerely, 

Evelyn Goodsell,  Chairman.

___________________________________________________________________  

Please make cheques payable to BBCA CWO, and return to:-

Mrs Hazel Sharman, Beech House, Langham Rd., Robertsbridge,TN32 5EP

Please reserve me ………………………..places at £5.00

Name………………………………………………………………

Address…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….....

Email address………………………………………………………………………………………...
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